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28th November 2023 – 14th Jumada Al Ula 1445 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 
 

Re:  Ice Skating  Trip Wednesday 20th December 2023 

I am writing to inform you of our end of term reward trip that the school have organised for the students to 
celebrate their achievements, effort and enthusiasm this term.  The trip will be to Planet Ice, Solihull, where 
students will have the opportunity to enjoy an ice skating session with their friends. 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 20th December 2023 between 9.00am -3.00pm. Students will be 
travelling by coach accompanied by members of staff. Students will return to school by 3.00pm.  

As this visit takes place during school time it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 to 
cover the cost of transport and skate hire. No pupil will be omitted from the visit because they do not pay or 
do not pay in full, however the visit cannot go ahead if the school does not receive sufficient parental 
contributions or commitments to pay by this date. Students will not be expected to wear school uniform, 
however suitable clothing should be worn. 

All payments are to be made in full on Parent Pay by Tuesday 12th December 2023.  Once you log in to 
Parent Pay please click on ‘other item’ and then Ice Skating.  

The school reserves the right to exclude from the trip any student whose conduct gives cause for concern 
prior to the trip and the amount will not be refunded if the student does not attend due to being withdrawn. 

Please scan the QR code below to confirm your child’s attendance. 

                                                             

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Saleh Islam 
Vice Principal 


